REPUBLIQUE DU BURUNDI

MINISTERE DES RELATIONS EXTERIEURES
ET DE LA COOPERATION INTERNATIONALE

N° 204.19/478/RE/2010

The Ministry of External Relations and International Cooperation of the
Republic of Burundi presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the United Nations
Framework Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC) in Bonn and, with reference
to the Copenhagen Accord of 18 December 2009, has the honour to inform the latter
that the Government of the Republic of Burundi is of the view that the Accord is a first
significant step for a legally-binding international agreement on climate change.

The Government of the Republic of Burundi expresses therefore its willingness
to be associated with the Copenhagen Accord.
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Bujumbura, Dl May 2010.

THE SECRETARIAT OF THE UNITED NATIONS
FRAMEWORK CONVENTION

ON CLIMATE CHANGE (UNFCCC)

P.O. Box 260124

D-53153 Bonn

Germany

Phone: (49-228)815-1000

Fax: (49-228)815-1999

Email: secretariat@unfccc.int




